Year 4 Nature Walk

On Friday 13 November we went on a nature walk through Loughton. We went on the walk
because we wanted to see living things in their habitat as this was our topic.

We were in our talk trios and we brought with us an iPad and a clipboard. We drew lots of
pictures and took lots of photos.

| really enjoyed feeling the plants. When we went through and alleyway we saw the floor
was covered with moss and grass. There were also mushrooms and many trees. It felt
really mysterious.

We also walked passed a babbling stream where we saw lots of pond reeds.
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